From:

To: Health and Community Services Committee

Subject: Outdoor Advertising Enquiry..

Date: Saturday, 15 June 2013 8:05:31 PM

Dear Sir,

I am a voter in this country, and I have many friends who believe the way that I do. You are grooming young people as well as older ones for the sex industry and I dont appreciate you doing it where myself and my children can view this. I live in the area, and ask that you would consider pulling this down immediately.

This kind of advertising is to the detriment of the whole city, who see it and especally troubled teenagers who are impressionable and need easy finance.

Thank for considering this Jennifer Harding